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Please stop with this complete waste of time and resources. There is no realistic replacement to
diesel trucks currently. I live in Tacoma near the Port and see how devastating this move to
eliminate diesel trucks will be for our economy. This is clearly politicians and bureaucrats putting
the horse before the cart. For starters, our infrastructure is not equipped to handle to number of EV
semi trucks that this proposes and this hurts small business owner's and owner operator's by
requiring the purchase of a new truck.


